
 
 
 
 

  
  
 

 
 
 
 
TO: Debbie Racca-Sittre, City Clerk 
 
FROM:  Mayor Ron Nirenberg 
 
COPIES TO: John Lowery, Office of the City Clerk; City Clerk Boards and Commissions Office 
 
SUBJECT: San Antonio Public Library Board of Trustees 

 
DATE:  February 25, 2025 
 
 
 
Madam Clerk, 
 
 
I am reappointing Judy Cruz to the San Antonio Public Library Board of Trustees and wish to schedule the 
subsequent City Council approval for the soonest available A-Session. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
 
 

 
_________________________ 

Ron Nirenberg 
Mayor 
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